
01/27/2025 SEBC Email – Sent to State Agency, K12, DTCC, and DSU employees eligible for the State’s 
Vision Plan but not enrolled 

Email Subject Line:  REMINDER: State Vision Plan Participation and Preferences Survey 

Dear Benefit-Eligible Employee, 

For those who provided responses to the State Vision Plan Participation and Preferences 
Survey, thank you and you can disregard this email. 

If you have not responded to the survey, there is still time! Please provide your responses to 
the State Vision Plan Participation and Preferences Survey by January 31, 2025.  

The State Employee Benefits Committee (SEBC) will be releasing a Request for Proposals (RFP) 
for State vision plan administration during calendar year 2025. Our records show you are not 
enrolled in a vision plan. However, the SEBC is interested in your opinion of vision plan offerings 
and understanding what is important to you and your family in case you choose to enroll in the 
State vision plan. Your feedback to a short survey is appreciated in helping the SEBC evaluate 
State vision plan options for our employees. Any contract(s) resulting from the Vision RFP could 
result in changes to the State vision plan offerings on or after July 1, 2026. 

Best of Health, 

The State Employee Benefits Committee  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2H3MBCZ

